
27 February 1984

Hector P. Garcia MD
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Sir,

I would like to extend to you my congratulations for the
recognition President Reagan gave you with· his awq,rding of the
Medal of Freedom.

Veterans such as yourself and the members of the American
G.IA Forum have demonstroted in the past your love and respect
for our great country, and despite the racism and bigotry
you have encountered, you still vivify the credo of the
Declaration of Independence that "all men ara created equal."
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